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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date:  June 28, 2013 
 
From:  David Janda, 
  Assistant Director 
 
Subject: Outdoor Warning Siren Control 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This memo is intended to guidance for local government jurisdiction within Dane County regarding the 
remote control components needed to tie new, locally owned sirens to the County’s central control 
system.  This memo describes the equipment that the jurisdiction must purchase in order for the County to 
monitor, test, and activate locally owned sirens as part of the countywide system.   
 
The system used for remote control and status monitoring of the outdoor warning sirens was upgraded in 
a multi-year project, completed in May 2013.  This guidance applies to all new sirens installed after the 
project completion.   
 
The County’s siren control equipment vendor is: 
 

Acoustic Technology, Inc.(ATI) 
30 Jeffries Street 
East Boston, MA 02128 
 
Toll Free: (800) 653-1494 
Local: (617) 567-4969 x222 
Fax: (617) 569-2964 
 
Sales/Info: info@atisystem.com 

 
ATI was selected though the County’s competitive bidding process and is the only source of the 
equipment needed to operate sirens on the Dane County system.  Equipment necessary to be purchased 
from ATI should be specified as Siren Monitoring RTU – Dane.  The control equipment will be shipped 
as a kit and includes everything needed for remote control of the siren. 
 
Please contact Dane County Emergency Management with any questions regarding the countywide siren 
system and the process for addition of new sirens to the system. 
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